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24 April 2023 

Dear FDR Parents/Guardians 

Please be informed of the following: 

 

1. Meet the parent is tomorrow the 25th April from 16:00 to 17:30. Details 

for the meeting have been sent home with your child and loaded on 

D6. Parking on the field.  

 

2. On 26th April Inter- House for soccer and Netball. Details can be found 

in the Newsletter and on D6. 

   

3. On the 26th April school will end at 12:00. Please make the necessary 

transport arrangements.   

 

4. All parents, guardians and transport services please adhere to FDR 

scholar patrol rules and regulations.  

 

 

SMT  
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